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We were awarded funding and started a new partnership! 

The North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit is part of a local coalition that launched the 

“Stay on your Feet” program, aimed at reducing falls and fall-related injuries while promoting 

healthy, independent living for older adults. As part of this initiative, they offered funding 

opportunities to nonprofit organizations to enhance and expand activities that foster social 

connections and encourage physical activity. 

The library successfully 

secured a $450 grant to 

purchase boot cleats and 

cover the cost of printing 

promotional materials to 

support our strategic goal 

of augmenting and 

promoting our “Library of 

Things”.  (Action item 

DI3.4) 

 

Part of our initiative also 

included partnering with 

Club Action 50+ and the 

East Ferris Community 

Centre to start a new 

walking club. By cross 

promoting across our 

platforms and leveraging 

our shared spaces, we 

hope this new club will 

flourish.  

 

 

 



East Ferris Community Flea Market is a go! Promote, Promote!  

We are accepting registrations for tables. Deadline to book a table is April 12th.  We have 26 

tables sold so far. There is a limit of 100.  

 

What’s happening in March?  

 


